
Greetings. I urge you to support HB 2469 to protect farmers from the risks of genetically 
modified crops, and allow Oregon communities to take action to protect non-GMO 
crops. Oregon should be a leader on this matter. Your consideration is appreciated. 
 
Jim Jordan 
10560 SE Vradenburg Road 
Happy Valley, Oregon 
 
 

 


